
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_95_17 
 

You asked:  
   

Please could you set out the dates over the last 8 years when Barrister 
Richard Powell of River Chambers, has acted for or given advice to the 

Heath Board.   
 

Our response: 
 

There have been no dates recorded over the last 8 years whereby Barrister 
Powell has acted for or given advice to the Health Board. 

 
 


